
	
	
	
	
10/11/2021	
	
Dear	BASE	Families~	
	
Registration	dates	for	the	2022-2023	school	year	have	been	set.	Kindergarten	and	1st-6th	
grade	registration	will	begin	at	the	same	time.	
	
Registration	for	families	who	are	signing	up	for	full	time	care	will	begin	on	Tuesday,	March	8th.	
Full	time	is	defined	as	children	who	attend	morning	and	afternoon	BASE	sessions	each	week	
consistently	throughout	the	school	year.	All	other	BASE	families	that	need	care	will	have	the	
opportunity	to	register	starting	March	22nd.	All	registration	begins	at	9:00am.	
	
Registration	will	take	place	at	the	Park	District	of	La	Grange	only.	No	registrations	will	be	
accepted	at	the	BASE	school	locations.	The	registration	fee	is	$50.00	per	child.		Registration	
dates	are	as	follows:	
	
	March	8th		 Full	time	registration	only	begins	
	March	22nd	 Open	registration	begins	
		
A	separate	registration	form	must	be	completed	for	each	child.	Forms	listing	more	than	one	
child	will	not	be	accepted.		Payment	must	also	be	submitted	at	the	time	of	registration.	
	
Registrations	will	be	processed	in	the	order	we	receive	them.	Please	note	that	space	is	limited,	
therefore,	once	we	reach	capacity	you	will	be	put	on	a	waiting	list.	Submitting	a	registration	
form	does	not	guarantee	a	spot.	When	your	registration	form	and	payment	are	processed,	we	
will	email	a	confirmation	of	your	enrollment.		Families	that	are	put	on	the	wait	list	will	also	
receive	notification	via	email.		It	is	important	that	you	include	a	current	email	address	on	your	
registration	form.	
	
As	stated	above,	registration	begins	for	full	time	families	on	Tuesday,	March	8th	and	takes	
place	at	the	Park	District	of	La	Grange.		The	Park	District’s	front	desk	hours	are	8:00am	to	
9:00pm	Monday-Friday,	Saturday	8:00am	to	6:00pm,	and	Sunday	10:00am-5:00pm.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	feel	free	to	call	or	email	myself	or	Melissa.	We	look	forward	
to	providing	your	children	with	excellent	care	in	a	safe	and	fun	environment	in	the	coming	
2022-2023	school	year.	
	
Sincerely,	 	 																Sincerely,	
Leanna Hartung                           Melissa Seaberg 
Leanna Hartung                     Melissa Seaberg	
Superintendent	of	BASE										Assist.	Superintendent	
leannahartung@pdlg.org								melissaseaberg@pdlg.org		
708-588-2233	 	 		708-588-2234	
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